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Anderson Diagnostics & Labs, a trusted name in healthcare,
proudly celebrates its 15th anniversary, marking a significant
milestone in its journey of delivering quality diagnostics
services across Tamil Nadu. From its humble beginnings with a
single laboratory, the organisation has grown to encompass
seven  state-of-the-art  PET  centres,  providing  cutting-edge
diagnostic services to communities across the region.

This  milestone  underscores  Anderson  Diagnostics’  unwavering
commitment to combining advanced technology with personalised
care to enhance lives and ensure better health outcomes.

Growing Roots Across Tamil Nadu

What began as a Diagnostic Centre in Chennai has grown into a
family of several diagnostic facilities, carefully chosen to
serve  both  city  dwellers  and  those  in  smaller  towns  who
previously had limited access to quality diagnostics. Over the
years, Anderson Diagnostics & Labs has brought the much-needed
medical technology to Tamil Nadu. To highlight a few, they
offer an advanced PET CT scan facility in Chennai to provide
affordable, state-of-the-art cancer diagnostics.

Their patients no longer need to travel far for a PET scan or
wait weeks for breast cancer screening results. Experts at
Anderson  Diagnostics  have  screened  more  than  12,000  local
women for breast and cervical cancer, catching problems early
when treatment works best. Along the way, they have grown
their  team  significantly,  creating  good  jobs  for  local
healthcare workers who share their passion for patient care.
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“Back in 2008, we started with just a simple goal,” says Dr.
Srinivasaraman G., Director of Anderson Diagnostics & Labs.
“We  wanted  to  bring  world-class  diagnostics  to  our
communities. Knowing that we have impacted lives by detecting
early-stage cancers and helping families make informed health
decisions, we feel proud to see that vision has become a
reality.

Innovation as the Cornerstone

Anderson Diagnostics & Labs has always prioritised innovation.
By  integrating  cutting-edge  diagnostic  modalities  with  a
patient-centric  approach,  the  organisation  has  introduced
breakthrough  technologies,  including  advanced  cancer
diagnostics, clinical genetics, neurogenetics, and infectious
disease screening.

“Our  focus  has  always  been  on  combining  technology  and
expertise  to  deliver  exceptional  healthcare,”  added
Dr.Srinivasaraman  G.  “We  continue  to  invest  in  advanced
diagnostic solutions, ensuring every patient receives precise,
efficient, and reliable care.”

Commitment to Preventive Care and Community Health

Beyond diagnostics, Anderson Diagnostics & Labs takes pride in
promoting preventive healthcare. Understanding the importance
of  early  detection,  Anderson  Diagnostics  &  Labs  offers  a
comprehensive  suite  of  health  check  packages  tailored  to
different  age  groups,  lifestyles,  and  risk  factors.  These
packages are carefully designed to identify potential health
concerns before they become serious.

The organisation’s flagship preventive oncology programs have
significantly  contributed  to  early  detection  and  better
management of life-threatening conditions.

Anderson Diagnostics & Labs also actively engages with local
communities to raise awareness about the importance of timely
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diagnostic interventions, reinforcing its mission to foster a
healthier society.

Looking ahead, Anderson Diagnostics plans to bring their blend
of personal care and advanced diagnostics to more communities.
Theyre exploring how artificial intelligence can enhance their
work while keeping the human connection that has defined their
service.

About Anderson Diagnostics

Established in 2008, Anderson Diagnostics & Labs is a premier
diagnostic healthcare provider with a vision to revolutionise
healthcare  outcomes.  Specialising  in  oncology,  clinical
genetics, and fetal medicine, the organisation combines state-
of-the-art technology with a dedicated team of experts to
deliver precision diagnostics. With seven centres across Tamil
Nadu,  Anderson  Diagnostics  serves  thousands  of  patients
annually, setting benchmarks in diagnostic excellence.
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